
Information sheet for visiting the
Gardens of the World with kindergarten
or school classes

Dear teachers, dear educators,

please pay attention to the following rules when visiting the Gardens of
the World with your kindergarten or school class:

1. Visiting the Gardens of the World is at your own risk.
2. The Gardens of the World are intended for relaxation, play, and

entertainment. Your behavior should not hinder, disturb, or endanger
other visitors.

3. Ball games are allowed on the designated play and lawn areas, while
being considerate of other visitors and adjacent vegetation areas.

4. E-scooters, hoverboards, and similar electric sports devices are not 
permitted.

5. Splashing or swimming in lakes, streams, as well as all fountains and
water installations is not allowed. Please refrain from stepping on 
sensitive shoreline vegetation.

6. Picking plants and fruits is not permitted.
7. Please refrain from feeding any park animals (including fish, birds, 

and other wildlife).
8. Walking on the tall grass areas is not allowed to protect the

biodiversity and natural habitat.
9. Please handle park furniture with care; deliberate damage will be

reported.
10. Please do not leave any litter on the park grounds. Dispose of waste

in the provided bins.
11. Climbing on roofs, objects, sculptures, stages, and exhibited artworks

and installations is not permitted.
12. Please conclude your visit to the Gardens of the World as a group.
Violation of one or more of the above points may result in a ban from the
park. Thank you for your understanding.
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